
 

 

 

 

 
 
The Board of Directors at the ReUse It Center has decided to do a gradual 
reopening of the store. The ReUse It Center will reopen Saturday January 30th for 
receiving ONLY from 9:00am-1:00pm. The rest of the store will open with 
amended hours Tuesday February 2nd. Our hours will be: 
 

• Tuesdays 1:00pm-3:00pm 

• Thursdays 4:00pm-6:00pm 

• Saturdays 9:00am-1:00pm 
 
We have some policies and procedures in place as we strive to provide a safe and 
healthy workplace for our volunteers and a safe place for shoppers: 

1. We will continue using our north door as an entrance. And the front double 
doors will be exit only. 

2. Carts will be located by the entrance with a sanitation station where 
customers can wipe down carts before using them. We will bleach the carts 
after every shift. 

3. We are limiting how many customers can be in the store at one time. We 
will only allow 35 customers in at a time that way we can promote social 
distancing in the store, in the presort line and in the check-out line. We will 
have a place to stand in line to get in.  

4. We will continue cleaning protocols thru out the store and have hand 
sanitizer available to use.   

5. Masks are still required in the store and in the receiving area. If you don’t 
have one we will provide one for you.  

6. In our receiving area we ask that you stay in your vehicle and we will unload 
your items for you. 

7. All volunteers will be wearing masks and possibly gloves to help keep them 
safe and healthy 

8. We encourage all of our customers to social distance from other customers 
as you shop and as you stand in line. We have markers on the floor in the 
pre-sort line and in the check-out line. 

 
While this has been a difficult time for all of us, we appreciate your support and 
understanding as work towards serving our community again!! 
 
Shulah Neff 
Store Manager 


